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SUPPORT SENATE BILL 577 
 
Last year, the Association of Oregon Counties hosted four public safety summits to bring together local, 
county, and state public safety officials and elected officials together to discuss the future of public 
safety in Oregon.  These summits were held in Curry, Jackson, Columbia, and Umatilla counties and 
attracted hundreds of participants. 
 
Many of Oregon counties are struggling financially due to loss of federal timber revenue over the past 
few years.  This has caused significant public safety issues around the state. 
 
We would like to thank Senator Boquist for his leadership in this issue, working to help support counties 
facing fiscal distress.   
 
The Oregon State Police and Department of Justice have been strong partners during these tough times, 
helping to provide resources where they can, including additional state troopers. 
 
Through bills like Senate Bill 577, local law enforcement will be able to provide citizens the public safety 
they need to be safe. 
 
Please support Senate Bill 577. 
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